From: Cameron McEwen

To: eComments, PBA
Subject: March 28 Hearing Re: Request for Variance at historic “Maharaja” house
Date: Sunday, March 27, 2022 6:27:05 AM

If this hearing were to be held a few days later, on April 1, it would make sense as an April
Fool's Day prank. After all, the proposed structure utterly contradicts the character of the
historic property and of the historic neighborhood beyond it. It would be destructive of the
character of both and might even jeopardize the application for official historic neighborhood
designation. The variance should be denied.

Cameron McEwen
2033 N Flower St
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